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Representative Legal Matters 
Ryosuke Tateishi 

 Assisted a multinational pharmaceutical company in connection with supply of COVID 19-
related products to Japan.  

 Assisted a US biopharmaceutical company in collaboration project for development and 
commercialization of Alzheimer-related products. 

 Assisted a regenerative medical products manufacturer in establishing and implementing 
compliance program. 

 Provided legal and compliance support for companies developing robotic technologies in 
healthcare industry. 

 Provided legal and compliance support for technology companies and medical device 
companies in connection with development and supply of wearable devices and relevant 
healthcare software.  

 Assisted a US medical device manufacturer with dispute resolution, crisis management, 
internal investigation and compliance, including anti-bribery policy compliance. 

 Assisted a UK pharmaceutical company in establishing a compliance program concerning off-
label information disclosure. 

 Assisted a US pharmaceutical company in establishing a compliance program concerning 
advertising, including disease awareness activities. 

 Assisted a US pharmaceutical company in conducting a "deep dive" compliance audit. 

 Provided legal advice and assisted a number of pharmaceutical companies and medical device 
companies in license agreements and collaboration transactions. 

 Provided legal supports for pharmaceutical companies in research and development projects 
performed in collaboration with Japanese academic institutions.  

 Provided legal advice to a US medical device company regarding a product liability dispute. 

 Provided legal advice to pharmaceutical companies and medical device companies regarding 
compliance with the Clinical Research Act. 

 Assisted a number of pharmaceutical companies in reviewing promotional materials and 
provided instruction and advice about the implementation of sales information provision 
activities as an external member of the Pharmaceutical Company Review and Supervisory 
Committee. 

 Provided legal advices for OTC drug companies and food companies in connection with 
compliance with Act against Unjustifiable Premiums and Misleading Representations.  

 Provided legal advices for pharmaceutical companies in connection with authorized generic 
projects from perspective of competition law. 
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 Assisted a domestic energy company, an electrical appliance company and a trading house in 
establishing anti-bribery policy compliance programs and provided anti-bribery training. 

 Represented an investment company and a bank in litigation concerning derivative products. 

 Represented a domestic wholesale company in establishing a joint venture company in 
Vietnam. 

 Represented a Japanese illumination company in establishing a joint venture company in 
Japan. 

 Assisted a Japanese company in litigation in the Middle East region concerning the 
termination of a distributorship. 

 Assisted toy, sporting goods and food manufacturers with product recalls and with the 
handling of related mass media announcements. 

  

 


